
 

 
 

 

 

   

 

May 23, 2025 
 

The Honorable Tom Cole      The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman        Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations 
H-305, U.S. Capitol       1036 Longworth House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515       Washington, DC 20515 

 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Hollywood Active Transportation Improvements project in Fiscal Year 
2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Los Angeles located at 200 N Main Street 
Suite 1500, Los Angeles, CA 90012. The site of the project is 1630 Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, California 
90028. The funding would be used for repairing and replacing sidewalks and bikeways around an affordable 
housing community.   
 
This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the bicycle and pedestrian enhancements will 
improve mobility and connectivity around an affordable housing unit. This project aid residents in 
connecting to nearby jobs, transit and other essential destinations, encouraging residents to walk, bike, or 
use public transportation. This project is a priority because it directly supports residents by improving safe 
access to essential services, public transit, and commercial areas. The enhancements will strengthen 
connections between affordable housing and the broader community, promote mobility equity, and improve 
public safety and accessibility. 
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes authorized in 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Laura Friedman 
Member of Congress 

 


